
NOTRE DAME HOLY CROSS HIGH SCHOOL 

Moharpara, North Pulinpur, Teliamura, Khowai 

Ref/ NO/ NDHCHSM/Exams/ postpone/001                       04/01/2021 

 

 

Dear Students  

Greetings from Notre Dame Holy Cross High School Moharpara. 

Please note the following important notifications  

1. The Scheduled Second periodical Examinations are postponed for classes V 

to IX , the exams will be held on 27th of January 2021 onwards the time 

table will be given within few days. 

2. The scheduled pre board examination of Class X is being postponed and 

will be held on 27th January 2021 onwards  

3. The Scheduled 2nd Unit Test for the Classes of KG I to IV will be held at 

home, the parents/ students are expected to collect the question papers from 

the school.  

 

 

With best wishes and regards 

 

Fr. Alfred D Souza CSC  

Principal  

 

 


